
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING 

AND ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES - 2019 PROJECTS  

The City of Gravette is requesting Statements of Qualifications from engineering 

and architectural firms interested in performing professional services for the City 

in 2019. One copy of the SOQ should be addressed to Mallory Weaver, 604 First 

Ave. SE, Gravette, AR 72736. SOQs accepted until 5:00 PM, 1/10/19. 


